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On November 1, 2012, State Senator John A. DeFrancisco helped announce a new round of

funding for Grants for Growth. The program, now entering its 10th round, awards grants to

various companies.  During a press conference at The Tech Garden, Senator DeFrancisco

addressed the program's impact on our economy through product development and job

creation. Senator DeFrancisco has secured an additional $2 million dollars in funding for the

program.  Companies that want to apply for Grants for Growth can visit

www.thetechgarden.com/.
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